
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      Jamie Orr has been appointed to the South Lake Tahoe
Planning Commission.

·      Reports say Nevada needs 200 pilots to make up for a
rash of retirements and high demand for flights.

·      El Dorado Winery Association’s second annual Blind
Barrel is July 15 at 6pm at Lava Cap winery. For more info, go
online.

·      North Lake Tahoe Fire Protection District purchased
five state-of-the-art Stryker auto-load gurney systems with a
grant from the Nevada Public Agency Insurance Pool.  

·      Tyree Holdridge, who grew up in Gardnerville and
graduated  from  Douglas  High  School,  is  Douglas  County
Sheriff’s  Department’s  newest  deputy.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/05/snippets-lake-tahoe-439/
https://eldoradowines.ticketspice.com/blind-barrel-2017

